
BISHOP’S CRISIS FUND 
The Bishop’s Crisis 
Fund is used at the 
discretion of the 
Bishop to directly aid 
persons within the 
synod territory in times of need. 
Aid may include providing food, 
clothing, shelter, medical assistance, 
moving or transportation expenses, 
or other assistance to individuals and 
families. 

The offering for the Northeastern 
Iowa Synod Assembly — set for 
June 9-10, 2023 — is a vital funding 
source for synod ministries. This year’s 
Assembly offering will help fund 
seminary scholarships and discretionary 
assistance for individuals and families 
in need.

 
FUND FOR LEADERS 
Gifts to the H. George 
Anderson Fund for 
Leaders help provide 
scholarships for 
seminarians from the 
Northeastern Iowa Synod. Tuition 
scholarships remove potential 
debt for seminary students and 
encourage young adults and those 
with families to pursue answering 
the call toward ordained ministry.

The Northeastern Iowa Synod 
distributed scholarships totaling 
$51,810 to 14 seminary students for 
the 2022-2023 school year.

2023 SYNOD ASSEMBLY OFFERING

HOW TO GIVE  
Gifts to the Northeastern Iowa 
Assembly offering can be made 
online at www.neiasynod.org/
give or with the QR code below.

Checks to the Northeastern Iowa 
Synod can be mailed to:

Northeastern Iowa Synod,  
201 20th St. SW, P.O. Box 804  

Waverly, IA 50677-0804 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
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